
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  2 November 2022 

Date of response:   7 November 2022 

Freedom of Information request regarding copies of certain documents 

 

Request: 

I own Bonamy House which is a listed building in the centre of St. Peter Port. It has been 
adversely affected by Comprop's large office development nearby. I have not been in 
Guernsey to see it erected.  
 
The Town Constables objected to this development. Following discussions with them this 
afternoon, I am applying to you under the Code of Practice on Access to Public Information 
for:  
1) a copy of the Constables letter of objection to Planning Services, dated 29/01/2019  
2) a copy of any Planning Decision Notices that permitted that development (it is missing 
from the States website: 
http://planningexplorer.gov.gg/portal/servlets/ApplicationSearchServlet  
3) any other letters of objection relating to this project.  
 
On a separate note please also supply:  
4) a copy of Planning Appeal Decision Notice PAP/019/2017 (this is missing from the States 
website, also). 
 
 
Response provided:  

Copies of the documents requested are provided.  Please note that the copy of a 

representation has been redacted to omit personal data. 

 


